

Dear Burwell Community,

I am writing to you all asking for your help in combating the current anti-social behaviour in the village.

ASB incidents over the past few months have been increasing but the reports into Cambridgeshire Constabulary do not reflect this.

My plea to you is for you to report all ASB incidents, crimes and suspicious behaviour to us as it helps us to set priorities for patrols and to take action against the perpetrators. If we don't know about it, we can't take action. Knowing what is going on also helps me to draw on resources from other areas to tackle the issues.

Any reports can be made anonymously.

Please report all non-emergency ASB incidents, crimes or suspicious behaviour through the following link. There is also a chat facility available via the same link:

https://www.cambs.police.uk/ro/report/

You can also report via Crimestoppers:

https://crimestoppers-uk.org/give-information/forms/give-information-anonymously

Or, you can call 101.

If it is an emergency, please call 999.

My team and I are committed to tackling ASB and crime in East Cambs and your information is vital to help us make a difference.

Many Thanks,

Mat

Sergeant 799 Mat Lupton-Pike



East Cambs Neighbourhood Team